
W.A.N.T.E Bulletin 

 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 
The following important information has been provided by the Winnipeg School Division 
regarding: 

RETURN FROM WINTER BREAK 

 1) Students will return to school on Monday, January 10, 2022  

 2) All employees who are off work for Winter Break will return to work on 
     Thursday, January 6, 2022. 

COVID-19 TEST CLINIC HOLIDAY HOURS 

  Wednesday, December 22, 2021  4:30—8:30 
  Wednesday, December 29, 2021 4:30—8:30 
  Tuesday, January 4, 2022   10:00—4:00 
  Wednesday, January 5, 2022  4:30—8:30 

 

DESIGNATED DAYS OFF IN LIEU FOR 12-MONTH EMPLOYEES 

 Monday, December 27, 2021 has been designated as the day off, with pay, in lieu  
 of Christmas Day 
 
 Tuesday, December 28, 2021 has been designated as the day off, with pay, in lieu  
 of Boxing Day  
 
 Monday, January 3, 2022 has been designated as the day off, with pay, in lieu of  
 New Year’s Day  
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